Dear Sirs,

I am writing with regard to the proposed amendment to Medicare funding of certain types of abortion. I am writing to express my strong opposition to Medicare funding gender based abortion in particular. This is a violation of the rights of those unborn children, and is highly offensive to me personally. The idea of being able to terminate the life of an unborn child because it is not the sex you were after I find monstrous, and in complete opposition to the idea of life, love & family, which is what having children should be about. Aborting that child's life means destroying a whole world of potential that that life could have been. How dare we, as a society, decide that the sex of that child will determine whether they live that life of potential, or never have the opportunity to take their first breath. Please consider carefully the importance of this proposed amendment when giving the outcome of your inquiry.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Barnes